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 Fall has arrived with colder temps (and also some nice warm days!), 

and already a few snowflakes! We have been enjoying all things fall this 

month, and are glad to have Thanksgiving break here! Here are some of the 

things we have going on in our classroom: 

 

• We finished up our pumpkin unit by cutting open a pumpkin and exploring 

what was inside. We had fun making a pumpkin diagram using the seeds from 

our pumpkin, and yarn for the pulp. 

• After learning about pumpkins, we moved onto exploring apples! Each child 

got to bring in an apple to share with their classmates, and they loved 

showing each of their friends their apple! We did a taste-test to see what 

kind of apple was our favorite. The yellow apple was the favorite! We 

finished up our apple unit by doing some apple stamping and making ‘apple 

roll-ups’. 

• With Thanksgiving happening this month, we talked about all things thankful 

and turkey! We talked about what we are most thankful for, and what we can 

thank God for giving us as well. We got to practice our cutting by making 

some ornamental corn, and fine motor skills using eye droppers. Turkey 

feathers, turkey handprints, and thankful books were all part of our 

Thanksgiving fun! 

• When we return from Thanksgiving break, it will be time to dive right into all 

things Christmas. It’s hard to believe that will be soon approaching as well! 

We are excited to learn Christmas songs and all about the birth of Jesus.  

• As the winter season comes, there is, of course, chances of inclement 

weather. If that is the case, please visit the Emergency Closing Center 

website to view any closings. Also, please let me know of any upcoming 

absences for your child, so that I may plan accordingly. I want to make sure 

they are able to complete any projects we are doing. Thank you! 

Upcoming Dates to Remember: 

• December 21st – January 1st: No School (Christmas break) 



 


